

# ALL SAINTS C.E. (VC) PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

# Friday 18<sup>th</sup> May 2018

# **Academy Photography Proofs**

Earlier in the week we sent out the proofs for the whole school photograph and our leavers pictures. These must be returned to us by Friday 25<sup>th</sup> May – the last day of half-term as we will not be in school when the final deadline is upon us.

Please follow the instructions in the envelope and return to the school office.

We are aware that some parents are still waiting for their orders from the last photograph shoot – we are chasing this up with academy photography and will let you know as soon as possible.

#### Care in the sunshine

As the weather warms up and the beautiful sunshine appears please can we ask all parents to make sure that all pupils have a sun hat with them and if necessary sun cream. The sun cream has to be applied by the children themselves under the supervision of an adult.

## **Water Bottles**

Please send the children in with a water bottle. In the warm weather it is even more important to keep hydrated. If the children could bring in their own bottle and refill it here as needed it would help us conserve our drinking water supply. Please make sure their bottles are clearly named.

## **Class One Request**

Miss Dallow would like to ask for some donations for class 1 for their jungle themed work. If you have any of the following she would be most grateful;

- New Black Socks for hand puppets
- Jungle cuddly toy animals for display only and these will be returned to you.
- Any cameo/army clothes for dress up must be children's sizes.

# PTFA - Raffle Request

The PTFA are appealing for raffle prizes for their summer fayre this year on Sat 7<sup>th</sup> July.

Any donations most welcome – please bring to the school office.

#### PTFA - Stall Holders

There are a few places left for stall holders at the summer fayre this year. If you would like to have a stall please contact either the school office or a member of the PTFA.

#### **Mobile Phones/Cameras**

Please can all families and friends of the school be aware that photographs should not be taken on the playground using mobile phones. This is a very serious safeguarding issue and anyone caught doing this may be asked to meet with the Headteacher to discuss.

# **Hot Dinners from September**

In April 2018 hot dinner charges from the county council increased again. However, All Saints have decided to waive that additional cost for the rest of this term — as we were not notified about the change until after the Easter holidays. However, this does mean that from **September 2018** — the price for a paid school meal will increase to £2.30.

We are sorry for any inconvenience caused.

#### **Appeal for sheets and shirts**

We are appealing for old bed sheets for our display boards. If you have any clean sheets that you would like to donate to school we would be most grateful.

We are also looking for men's/women's shirts which can be worn as painting overalls for Classes 2 and 3. Please leave any donations in the school office. Thank you.

#### How to protect personal data on Facebook

Recent media attention has led to growing concern amongst Facebook users that, potentially, the personal information of thousands of users has been shared with third-party applications without users' explicit knowledge. But it is possible to take access away from these app developers or modify what they can see about you. You may expect to find this option under Privacy or Security settings, but this isn't the case. To help, we have created an easily-downloadable PDF, which offers the lowdown on how to protect personal data. If you would like this emailing to you – please let Mrs Carthy know.

**House Points** 

This Week & Running Totals

Red: 115 – 409 Blue: 137 - 452 Yellow: 152 - 471 Green: 126 - 427



New to All Saints, Ranton Everyone welcome – public, parents, friends.

The first session was brilliant BUT next week will be even better so make sure you come and join us!!





THURSDAYS 4.30-5.15pm starting 17.05.2018

£5 PAYG or £4 when block booked.

Men and Women welcome age 13+

High Intensity Tempo Training mixed with a latin twist!

Come and join us in the school hall.